
BD-STEPS– Protocol #2087
Online Questionnaire Thank You Letter (English), 03/2019

Sent via regular mail with $10 gift card

Dear Ms. «participantlastname»,

Thank you for completing the questionnaire about «questionnaire type». This information, combined with 

information from many other women, will help us learn more about the causes of birth defects. Your continued 

participation in BD-STEPS is a valuable contribution. Enclosed is a $10 gift card to compensate you for your time.

In the future we may contact you again with the opportunity to complete additional questionnaires. You are free

to decline to participate in any future questionnaires. If you do not want us to contact you about any additional 

BD-STEPS questionnaires in the future, please contact one of our study staff at «local email address» or «local 

telephone number».

We publish an electronic newsletter yearly that updates participants on the progress of the study. You can 

access this newsletter at www.bdsteps.org. 

Thank you again for your contributions to BD-STEPS.

Sincerely,

«Insert local PI name and local contact»

http://www.bdsteps.org/

